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Dear,

This past year has been a year of remarkable progress at Handow Secondary
School in Kenya. Thanks to generous donors like you, four new classrooms—uwith
ceilings and terrazzo floors—were completed and are already in use, providing over
620 students with a clean, focused space to learn.

But there is still work to be done.

The dining hall is in desperate need of renovation. It's a vital part of the school’s
daily rhythm—a place where students gather for nourishment, community, and care.
With your help, we hope to raise $3000 to restore this space and ensure that every

student has a safe and dignified place to eat and connect.

Here’s what your support really means:

“Because of you, | now walk into class each day with hope in my heart and
confidence in my future.”
— Marion Arita, Student, Handow Secondary School

“The school is more than a place of learning. It is a home of growth—
academically, emotionally, and spiritually.”
— Mulaa Richard, Teacher

“Your support has not only opened the door to education for my child, it has
given our whole family hope.”
— Rose Nafula, Parent



Yes, I'd like to invest in future leaders through
the Schools of Africa Project!

Donate Today

At Handow, students aren't just learning Chemistry, Computer Studies, or
Kiswahili. They’re becoming leaders, scouts, rugby players, and tree-planters—
nurtured by a community of teachers, parents, and supporters like you who believe
in their potential.

With just $300, we can restore the dining hall and continue building an
environment where students thrive—inside and outside the classroom.

Let’s keep the momentum going. Will you help us today?
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